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November 18, 2004

Memorandum

To:
Kem Robinson, Chair

From:
Ben Feinberg

Subj:
Charge for Top-Off Review

1. Is the proposed draft CDR realistic, appropriate, feasible, and organized in a manner that optimizes the probability of success? 

2. Are the plans for addressing radiation issues adequate to ensure safe operation in top-off mode?

3. Are there technical or other challenges that have not been identified or given proper attention for development?

4. Are the plans adequate to optimize the probability of producing the projected gains in time-average flux and brightness?

5. Have the impacts on the operating characteristics of the storage ring been adequately assessed to minimize negative impacts on the user community and has a plan been developed to resolve remaining issues, if any? 

6. Do the present plans adequately deal with issues of operation, maintenance, and reliability? Is the re-use of many existing components under more demanding conditions an adequate way to maintain reliability?

7. Are the correct resources, priorities, and emphasis being applied, including resources external to the project, if any?

8. Are the budget and schedule estimates realistic?

9. Do the present project plans provide for adequate contingency based upon the current status of the project? 

10. Do the project plans consider technical, budget, and schedule risk?

cc:
Committee Members

D. Robin

C. Steier


[image: image1.wmf]